
school and win some 

fantastic prizes. 

 

Finally, we have had 

some enquiries 

regarding the Police 

being on the Caralee 

site outside of school 

hours. We are fortunate 

to have very few break-

ins or incidences of 

vandalism at Caralee. 

The reason we have 

Police at strange hours 

is that I have given the 

Police Canine Section    

a key to the premises so 

that they 

can 

conduct 

dog 

training 

on the 

oval and 

around 

the buildings. We 

appreciate being able to 

help the Police with 

their dog training; so 

now we have the Police 

and Story Dogs helping 

the community under 

the ‘service dog’ 

exemption that I am able 

to grant regarding 

animals on site! 

 
Jason Shapcott  

Principal 

 

Welcome back everyone 

for term 2.  

 

I was fortunate to be 

able to dust off the PE 

teacher skills and take 

our keen AFL boys and 

girls for Friday sport 

while Mr Acott was 

away. Term 2 is our 

winter sport term with 

Eagles Cup (footy), 

Fever Cup (netball) and 

soccer competitions 

starting soon. The 

netball team is looking 

to win the Fever Cup 

‘back to back’ after a 

great season in 2018, 

under the expert 

guidance of Miss 

Garrett. The 

competitions are aimed 

primarily at Year 6 

students, and they are 

given priority for team 

selection. Year 4 & 5 

students may be 

fortunate enough to be 

selected based on ability 

and safety when 

competing with Year 6 

students. I wish all our 

teams well for the 

season. 

 

Some eagle eyes may 

have noticed a change to 

the logo on our 

newsletter. This is 

because our School 

Board recently approved 

an updated logo for use 

on uniform and signage. 

The history of our logo 

is interesting and goes 

back before 2005 when 

the amalgamation of 

Carawatha PS, Willagee 

PS and Carawatha LDC 

occurred. The intention 

was to honour the three 

schools in the three 

elements of the wrap 

around crest with family 

representing community 

as part of the new 

school being proposed. 

Many of the original staff 

and community 

members settled on an 

updated design which 

retains those important 

elements but highlights 

the critical ‘trinity’ of 

people involved to make 

a successful school 

which are children, 

parents/carers and 

teachers. We believe 

those elements, along 

with a contemporary 

style sets Caralee up for 

an exciting future as an 

Independent Public 

School. 

 

We have some exciting 

events scheduled this 

term for children and 

families. Some parents 

may have spotted the 

P&C Colour Run 

scheduled on Friday, 14th  

June, an exciting change 

to our normal ‘lapathon’ 

event with all the fun of 

everyone getting very 

‘colourful’, as well as 

raising money for our 

school. More 

information to come 

from the P&C on how 

to raise money for the 

Principal 
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Our website: 

www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au 

SMS Attendance: 

0409 883 536 

Our email address: 

Caralee.cs@education.wa.edu.au 

Allergy friendly school: 

Please remember NO 

NUTS or nut products. 

 Tue, 5th May to 

Fri, 24th May  

NAPLAN Test     

Window dates 

 Sat, 18th May  

Federal Election 

 Wed, 29th May 

Family Picnic Day 

 Wed, 5th Jun    

Assembly (B3) 

 Fri, 14th Jun     

P&C Colour Run 

 Tue, 18th Jun   

P&C Meeting 

 Wed, 19th Jun      

Assembly C3 

 Thu, 20th Jun    

Snr Winter Carnival 

Inside this issue: 

:  Winter Sports 

:  School Branding 

:  P&C Colour Run 

 
REMINDER: Children are not 

permitted to play on playground 

equipment before/after school as 

there will be no duty staff. 

https://www.police.wa.gov.au/About-Us/Our-Agency/Specialist-Units/Mounted-and-Canine-Operations/Police-Dog-Squad
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TV5B8_l7A88
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Thank you 

to everyone 

who sup-

ported the 

Easter raffle.   

                 

A total of $906 was raised. 

 

Entertainment Book 
Entertainment Books can still 

be purchased from the office.  

The school 

receives 

$14 from 

every book 

sold and 

you receive 

discounts on hundreds of 

items from entertainment to 

restaurants to activities for 

kids and adults. If you haven’t 

tried it before this is the year 

to do it! 

 

Federal Election Day 

BBQ 
A Federal Election has been 

called for the 18th May.   

 

Caralee is a poll-

ing station and 

we will have 

Bacon and Egg 

Rolls and Coffee 

for sale in the 

morning.   

Come and cast your vote and 

have breakfast with us!!!   

 

If you are able to assist on the 

day, please leave your details 

with the office. 

Book Fair 
will be held in the library 

starting on the 25th June. 

 

Caralee Community 

Fete 
This year’s Fete will be held 

on 29th November. Put this 

on your calendar, get your 

creative juices running and 

more information will be 

coming home next term. 

 
Uniform Shop 
A friendly reminder from the 

uniform shop:  

Be prepared for the rainy and 

windy weather!  

Order a rain jacket online 

through Quickcliq or pop 

down to the shop, now open 

every 2nd Friday morning 

8.15-8.45 (assembly weeks).  

Also, don't forget that hats 

are still needed through the 

cold months. 

 

Canteen - New   

Winter Menu 
Why not warm your belly 

with a Hot Chocolate at   

Recess for $1.00 or try a 

yummy Apple or Banana Jaffle 

for $1.50? There are lots of 

homemade items for lunch 

such as Fried Rice and      

Spaghetti Bolognaise for 

$4.00 and Tuna Patties and 

Salad for $4.50. 
Order through QuickCliq or at 

the window daily. 

since 2011 

This year the Caralee P&C will again be selling Entertainment 

Books.                    

 

The Entertainment Book contains thousands of offers on activities, 

dining, shopping, travel and leisure. If you purchase a book before 

the 1st April, you will also receive a number of bonus offers valued at 

over $200.00.   

 

The Books are $70 and can be purchased as a hard copy or in    

digital form via an order form from the front office, or online here:    
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/835u08  

 

Last year, the P&C received $14.00 from each book sold. This   

money goes directly to the P&C and is used to purchase resources 

to support the school. 

 

Please support the Caralee P&C and purchase an Entertainment Book 

today.  Also remember to tell all of your family and friends so that 

they can purchase their book through the school.  There are no 

limits on the number of books that you can purchase!!!!! 

 

Thank you again for supporting the Caralee P&C. 

A percentage of our school population live with severe 

allergic reactions to certain foods. With our next    

FAMILY PICNIC DAY on Wed 29th May, we would 

ask that all families Be Aware. Show You Care. 

Food Allergy Week (FAW) aims to raise awareness of 

food allergy including potentially fatal food aller-

gies. Allergy & Anaphylaxis Australia (A&AA) is calling 

on all Australians to unite during Food Allergy Week 

from 26 May – 1 June 2019.  

Know the facts and know what to do by visiting 

www.foodallergyawere.com.au 

KINDERGARTEN 2020 

Enrolments are now open for children who will be                          

4 years old by 30 June 2020 

Enrolment Packs are now available from Administration Office       

or from our school website https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/ 

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au
https://quickcliq.com.au/Default.aspx
https://quickcliq.com.au/Default.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/pg/caralee.p.and.c.2016/posts/
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/835u08
https://www.foodallergyaware.com.au/
https://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au/
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Students have just wrapped up  

writing and performing their own 

compositions on the glockenspiel, 

which saw students getting creative 

and experimenting with different 

rhythm, pitch and dynamics.  

 

Younger students have been investi-

gating the different instrument    

families and working out which   

instruments belong where. 

 

Year 3 students have been steadily 

learning the recorder and are begin-

ning to recite songs together as a 

class, without the dreaded squeaky 

sound.  

 

The choir should be commended 

on an outstanding performance at 

the ANZAC assembly, their singing 

was exceptional. They are now 

working hard on perfecting their 

repertoire for the One Big Voice 

concert which will take place on 

August 30th.  

During Term One, the upper school 

students competed in a multi-sport 

competition. This involved rotating 

every two weeks to a new sport, 

scoring points for their classes. 

 

Over the period of the term, all 

students showed great attitude and 

effort regarding the sport in which 

they participated. 

 

The competition this year was very 

close, with two classes taking out 

the honours. 

 

A huge congratulations to all 

that took part. 

 

The     

winners 

for 2019 

Multi-sport 

competi-

tion were 

D2 and 

D4. 

 

Both clas-

ses get to 

share the 

trophy for 

the rest of 

the year. 

On Monday 8th April, D1 & C1 

travelled on the Transperth bus to 

Fremantle to visit the Maritime Mu-

seum.   

 

We had a 

great time 

looking at all 

the different 

boats and 

learning all 

about W.A.’s maritime history.   

We were also 

lucky enough to 

visit the Kylie 

Minogue display 

and dress up in a 

few great outfits.   

Afterwards, we 

went to Cicerello’s 

for a delicious lunch.       

We all had an awesome time!  

Music Mr Matthew Ryder 

https://onebigvoice.com.au/ 

Sport Mr Sam Atkins Excursion C1 & D1 

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au
https://onebigvoice.com.au/


COMMUNITY NEWS 
Chemicals in batteries are extremely toxic. Do you have 

a collection of batteries you don’t know what to do with? 

Bring them to our office BATTERY RECYCLE BIN 
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https://www.juniorgoals.com/
https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=470763&
http://www.cockburncougars.com.au/
https://www.batteryworld.com.au/Recycling/School-Recycling-Program
https://www.batteryworld.com.au/Recycling

